
Please do not permit housing development in the area South of Mulock and East of Bathurst! 

Keep the Moraine for wildlife and green space. Consider developing Yonge Street North of 

Mulock with condos and townhomes. There are many large empty lots between Mulock and the 

mall. The mall itself should be developed into living space with retail. There must be a way to 

protect our green lands and continue to provide affordable housing for future growth of 

Newmarket, while keeping what we love about our town intact.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Nora de Graaff. Newmarket resident.  

 


